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February 18, 2015, 
 
Dear Editor,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to revise our submission “Outpatient Competence 
Restoration: A Model and Outcomes” (ID 00485016). We enumerate our specific 
changes in response to the reviewers and editor below. 
 
Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word Format (file name: 15715-review.doc.). 
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We appreciate the positive comments of two of the reviewers and have added a 
footnote describing the unpublished nature of other educational materials in the text as 
requested by the third reviewer.  Our program, like others, does not publish all 
educational materials so that attorneys and clients do not gain an improper advantage 
by preparing before or during the formal process of restoration. We have now made 
that clear. 
 
The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestion of reviewers: 

1. Format has been updated 

2. We have added Institutional review board statement along with waiver (PDF) 

3. We have added Informed consent statement - The study was exempted from IRB 

review and contains aggregate data, so no individual consent was obtained.  

4. We have added Biostatistics statement 

5. We have added Conflict-of-interest statement 

6. We have added Data sharing statement 

7. We have crafted and uploaded an audio file for the Core tip. 



8. We have structured the Abstract to conform to the journal’s requirements. 

9. We have added Comments (including Background, Research Frontiers, 

Innovations and Breakthroughs, Applications, Terminology) at the end of the 

manuscript 

10. Our hospital librarian has obtained PMID and doi numbers for those references 

which have them available. 

11. There are no current website references for Reference numbers 8 and 16. 

Reference number 8 is a private shareholders meeting which is held quarterly in 

the DC Superior Courthouse. Reference number 16 is a hospital based program 

which is not available in a public forum. 

 
Thank you for your continued consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Nicole R. Johnson, MD  
Dept. of Behavioral Health  
Washington DC, USA 
E-mail: nicoler.johnson@dc.gov 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


